CENTRO DE MEXICO

CENTRO LATINOAMERICANO DE ESTUDIOS PARA LA CONSERVACION Y RESTAURACION DE BIENES CULTURALES

MEXICO - UNESCO

México, D.F., January 24th, 1972

Mr. D.E. Crabtree Rt. 1, Box 39 Kimberly, Idaho 83341 U.S.A.

Dear Friends:

I have received your Christmas card and I wish you too the best for this and many more years to come.

Since January 15th I am in charge of another Department, as you can see; I have not left Prehistoria, but I can tell you that my work has more than duplicated. Nevertheless I intend to travel to Seattle next spring for a meeting on Quaternary or something like that, to which I was invited by Greengo. Being so close to Idaho, I would do my best to pay a visit at least to Pocatello.

With, once again, my best wishes, I remain, ever yours,

JOSE LUIS LORENZO

WALL